
To: Parks, Art, Recreation and Culture Advisory Commission
From: Julie Engebretsen, Deputy City Planner
Date: March 12, 2020
Subject: Hornaday Park land purchase 

Requested Action: Discuss potential purchase of a portion of the lot next to Karen Hornaday Park and 
provide staff direction.

Recall the parks reserve account has $122,736, which would cover capital projects for parks, major 
repairs, and any Jack Gist park land acquisition. (Unless Council provides funding from another 
source).

Options: 
1. Do nothing.
2. Offer to purchase a strip of land adjacent to the park. Approximately 2 acres? $24,000 plus 

subdividing costs in excess of $15,000?
3. Negotiate an easement for the road, and relocate the camping site onto city land or eliminate 

it.
4. Other ideas?

Attachments
Hornaday Park Land acquisition staff report from February, with attachements




